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The area proposed for the tunnel and link are rare urban bush land where the powerful owl lives. 
They are an endangered species whose habitat is constantly destroyed by ridiculous projects such 
as this. Moreover, the drawdown of twenty two metres can lead to not enough groundwater for 
the remaining trees to survive. Urban green space must be protected, and even if the trees 
removed are replaced, the previous trees are far more important as habitat! 


